
Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER, INTRODUCTIONS 

 
2. COMMUNICATIONS & UPDATES 

 
3. BUSINESS  

 
A. REVIEW INITIAL RESULTS FROM STREET SWEEPING PRIORITIZATION ANALYSIS -  items included with 

meeting materials 
 
Commission Engineers have compiled results from the street sweeping survey and completed the first 
steps in the street sweeping analysis. Results to-date show that cities within the BCWMC vary in how 
and if they are currently performing enhanced street sweeping as a water quality improvement 
practice. Commission Engineers will share draft results from the street sweeping analysis, which 
includes highlighting areas within the BCWMC to consider for prioritizing street sweeping 
investments.  
 
The TAC should review the initial draft survey results (included with meeting materials) and identify 
any adjustments needed to reflect each city’s operations.  
 
Street sweeping zones (maps) are also included with meeting materials for review prior to the 
meeting. 
 
Commission Engineers will also be seeking input on a few different options in methods for identifying 
priority areas. 
 

B. UPDATES ON WATERSHED PLAN DEVELOPMENT, OUTREACH, PLAN TAC MEETING 
 
TAC members should provide updates on any outreach conducted or feedback received so far, or any 
ideas for additional communication with member city leadership or residents. Additionally, a 
reminder that a virtual Plan TAC meeting is set for June 10th at 1:30 p.m. 
 

4. NEXT MEETING – To be determined 
 

5. ADJOURN 
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